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Join the Friends of Gale Free Library 
 

Founded in 1989, the Friends of Gale Free Library support the library through special fundraising 
projects designed to supplement town appropriations. Membership dues are one of our largest sources 
of support. All members receive our informative newsletter, The Gale Force, by mail. 

The Friends meet on the second Monday of every month at 4:00 PM in the Program Room of the library. 

We are a friendly, informative, active group, and are always looking for new ideas from our members 

about ways in which to support the library. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

If you would like to help out with any of our various projects, please let us know.  Our projects include: 

 Book sorting 

 The Book Cellar 

 Publicity 

 Newsletter writing  

 Mailing party for the newsletter 

 Making telephone calls 

 Other 

Our membership levels include: 

 $20 Individual 

 $30 Family 

 $50 Sponsor 

(Please ask your employer about matching gifts.) 

Name: 
 

Address: 
 

City: 
 

State: Zip Code: 

Telephone: 
 

Email:  

 

Please make checks payable to FGFL, and then mail your check and this form to: 

Friends of Gale Free Library 
23 Highland Street 
Holden, MA  01520 

Thank you! 


